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INVITATION TO BID 
  

Ref. IOM-AF16-0797 
  
The International Organization for Migration (IOM), in cooperation with the Government 
of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan, has provided post-arrival humanitarian and 
transportation assistance to vulnerable undocumented (unregistered/non-refugee) 
returnees from neighboring countries since 2009 through national Implementing 
Partners. 

 
This time, IOM is soliciting bids from qualified national non-governmental organizations 
(NGOs) for the Project Implementing Partner at Torkham Border Reception Center and 
Torkham Transit Center. More information about the scope of services is available in 
“Instruction to Bidders”.   
 
Interested bidders shall obtain a complete set of the “Instructions to Bidders” from the 
IOM Logistics Department at the IOM Afghanistan main office at address below or 
sending email to iomkabulprocurement@iom.int from 10 to 13 October 2016 between 
09:00 and 16:00 hours.  

 
Interested bidders must provide proper credentials and copy of their NGO’s registration 
under the Ministry of Economy in order to obtain complete set of the “Instruction to 
Bidders”. 
 
A pre-bidding meeting will be held in the same IOM office on 16 October 2016 at 14:00 
hours, where all details of the project will be discussed. The deadline for submission of 
sealed bids will be 26 October 2016 before 14:00 hours. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 

BEAC Chairperson 
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